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Mayor Jacobs Talks About Science Fair, Civics, Sports 
County Offices Closed Monday in Observance of Martin Luther King, Jr., Day 

 
 

KNOXVILLE, Tenn.— During his Weekly Update, which will post about 3 p.m. today, Knox 
County Mayor Glenn Jacobs talked about judging the Gibbs Middle School Science Fair, the 
launch of a new video series focused on civics, and a couple sports announcements. 
 
Please note, Knox County government offices—including convenience centers, libraries, and the 
Health Department—will be closed on Monday, January 16, 2023, in observance of the Martin 
Luther King, Jr., holiday. All offices will resume normal business operations on Tuesday, 
January 17, 2023. 
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